From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 3/19/2012 2:43:46 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cec: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3); Ramaiya, Shilpa R
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

Bec:
Subject: non-spike hydrotest

Michelle,

Consistent with current practice, attached is notification of an upcoming hydrotest (and
related documentation) planned for Wednesday this week, where PG&E believes it would not
be adviseable to perform a spike test. Please let us know if you have any questions or
concerns.

Trina
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